CAL-COAST

May 5., 1993

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as the highest recommendation for the services
provided by The Greenspan Company. Our losses involved the
destruction of three newly constructed homes of approximately
5,400 square feet each. As a developer, we work with a multitude
of sub-contractors and suppliers. Greenspan was instrumental in
compliling a comprenensive report from the deluge of paperwork and
reports submitted by us which incorporated sub-contractor and
supplier documentation.

I truly believe that the teamwork and talent of Greenspan helped
expedite our claim and in addition created a less stressful
atmosphere under such tragic circumstances.

Again, I would not hesitate to endorse the services of The
Greenspan Company to anyone involved in loss of property. It is
comforting to know that The Greenspan Company will be there
should we need them again.

Respectfully Yours,

Inc.

Edward J.
President
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